
NEVADA VICTIMS OF CRIME PROGRAM: www.voc.nv.gov or 702-486-2740. If 
you were injured in or were present during the shooting at Route 91 Harvest Music 
Festival in Las Vegas on Oct. 1, 2017, you may be eligible for funds from the Nevada 
Victims of Crime Program for reimbursement of out-of-pocket expenses resulting 
from the crime such as medical bills, funeral expenses or mental health counseling 
not covered by insurance. Your application must be submitted within one year of 
the date of the incident, or by Oct. 1, 2018, to be eligible for assistance from the 
program for future expenses that you may incur. 

The Vegas Strong Resiliency Center serves 
as a one-stop resource and referral hub for 
residents, visitors and responders affected 
by the 1 October shooting incident. 
Services include:
	 •	Victim Advocacy and Support 
	 •	Case Management 
	 • Legal Assistance
	 •	Counseling and Spiritual Care Referrals 
	 •	Technical Assistance Accessing Online  
		  Resources Including the FBI Victim  
		  Assistance Services   

#VegasStrong    #1October
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FBI VICTIM ASSISTANCE SERVICES   
The FBI has collected and cataloged thousands of belongings left behind at  
the concert venue. All requests for belongings lost at the festival site are  
being processed through the FBI’s Victim Services Division website and the  
online questionnaire located at: www.fbi.gov/lvmusicfestivalshooting. 

Event attendees also can email inquiries to the FBI at: LVFestivalAssist@fbi.gov. 
Please include as much detail about your lost items as possible. They will work with 
individuals to get your identified items back to you as soon as possible.

Vegas Strong  
Resiliency Center
1524 Pinto Lane
Las Vegas, NV 89106
Lied Building, 2nd floor

Local Las Vegas: 702-455-AIDE (2433)  |  Outside Nevada 1-833-299-2433
Email: vegasstrongresiliencycenter@clarkcountynv.gov


